
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: FW: Zoning Comment
Date: Tuesday, May 07, 2019 2:10:28 PM

From: Skona Brittain <skona@skonasb.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2019 12:12 PM
To: Peter Imhof <pimhof@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Zoning Comment

Please include my comment amongst your public input:

I highly approve of the change in the ordinance about home occupation that gets rid of the artificial limit of 5 clients
on the premises at a time and replaces it with conditions about not disturbing neighbors.

Thanks you,

Skona Brittain
Goleta
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